
Redwood City Señors Softball Club 
Minutes from August 6, 2025 

Meeting brought to order at 6:37 p.m. 
The meeting was held in the Sunset Room, Veterans Memorial Building, Redwood City 
Board members present: Dennis Logie, Pete Lewis, Bill Picht, Rick Bowlby, Ron Okada, Randy 
Gavron, Mike Lake and Deborah Coyne 

Minutes approved 
Treasurer’s Report approved 

1- One Pitch tournament.  Pete reported the flyers have been sent and there has been a 
response of 88 players.  Dennis is checking on food service.  T-shirts will be given as awards. 
The selection team has been picked and managers have been selected. 

2- SJ Giants. We have 48 seats reserved with a $1448 deposit. Twenty-two tickets have been 
sold. We will continue to sell tickets until Friday, hoping to sell at least 30. We will return the rest, 
but keeping 4 extra in hopes of a sale. 

3- Adaptive P.E. donation. Ron is working diligently on the treadmill equipment. He will get a 
complete cost invoice, then we will proceed. 

4- Webmaster. Rick is still working with Brenda and Beth. A question was asked.”Who gets and 
responds to the emails sent to the website right now”. To which Pete answered it was him. 

5- The Holiday Party committee met for the first time this year.  The site has been secured.  

The meeting was adjourned at 8:26 P.M. 
Next meeting:  Wednesday, September 3, 2025 

Minutes submitted by Deborah Coyne 


